
From: 
Redacted 

Sent: 6/30/2014 3:02:39 PM 
To: 'Prosper, Terrie D.' (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ea.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Immediate Changes to Plastic Qualifications 

Ferric. 

I'm covering for Redacted this week and wanted to make sure you are aware of the latest. 

For your FYI, the below email with the attached "5 Minute Meeting" document was sent to 
employees on Friday evening as a follow-up to the employee conf'erence call held earlier that 
day. 

Thanks, 

Redacted 

Redacted 
Corporate Relations 
PacHlr OgiQ mifi Flppfrir fnm 
Desk: 
Mot) it 

Redacted 
jany 

PG&E'« ~M-hr.nr IV 
Email: Redacted 

ediaLine: 415-973-5930 
ppge.com 

From: A Message from Kevin Knapp and Sean Kolassa 
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 8:45 PM 
To: Gas Operations ELT 
Subject: Immediate Changes to Plastic Qualifications 

SB GT&S 0638483 

mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ea.gov


Team: 

As discussed during our meeting this morning, attached please find a 5 minute 
meeting for immediate changes to plastic qualifications with the key messages 
including emergency response protocols. Peter Kenny, Ross Leverett and Redacted 
Redacted have made significant progress on the re-qualification plan and will be 
working through the weekend to certify additional evaluators in order to scale up 
our re-qualifications on an aggressive schedule. Additional details will follow early 
next week. 

Be safe, 

Kevin and Sean 

SB GT&S 0638484 


